
 

 

 
 
 

  

 
 

CONDOLENCE MOTION 
 
 
Moved by: Councillor Jim Karygiannis   
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Mary-Margaret McMahon 

 

   
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the bombing 
of St. Mark’s Cathedral during Sunday morning mass on December 11, 2016 in Cairo, Egypt. 
 
The bomb was placed in the chapel, a section of the St. Mark's Cathedral, which was reserved for 
women and children. Twenty-five people lost their lives and a further forty-nine people have 
been wounded. St. Mark’s Cathedral is the seat of Egypt’s Coptic Orthodox Christian Church.   

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to the families of the victims and to the Coptic Community in Toronto. 
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